
SACRED HEART CMI KINDERGARTEN, THEVARA  

SHKG/CIRCULAR-74/22-23                                                                                                                                  25/01/2023               

Dear Parents,      

• As informed, students of PRE KG, LKG and UKG will be taken to FUNTURA, KOCHI (Lulu Mall) on Monday, 

30 January 2023.  

• Students who have registered for the picnic must reach school as usual by 8:25 am on Monday and the 

dispersal will be as informed as in the previous circular.  

• It is compulsory for all students to be in the uniform with ID card and face mask. Picnicking students will 

have to come in PT uniform with white socks and black shoes on their picnic day.   

• Students should carry their school bag along with school diary, drinking water and a pair of casual dress.  

• Do not send the non-participants of picnic to school on 30th Monday.  

• Kindly note, the school does not encourage parents to visit their children during picnic time.   

• Any cancellation on picnic day of students who already registered  or the previous day (Saturday)  may 

also considered as the same and the amount will be deducted as the school will do the payment on the 

previous day.   

Expecting your support and cooperation,  

Headmistress  

  

  


